
Williams Farms Repack LLC is voluntarily recalling select tomato products due to 
potential Salmonella contamination. This recall follows a notice from H&C Farms, the 
original shipper of the affected tomatoes. The advisory is being initiated due to the 

possibility of contamination with Salmonella. No illnesses have been reported at this 
time. 

 
Williams Farms handled distribution of the recalled tomatoes, which were originally 

shipped by H&C Farms. The recalled products include: 
5x6 25lb 
6x6 25lb 

4x4 2-layer 
4x5 2-layer 
60ct 2-layer 

60ct 18lb loose (2-layer box) 
XL loose (2-layer box) 

14–3ct trays (25lb box) 
 

Affected lot numbers include R4467 and R4470, and product was first shipped on 
April 23, 2025. 

 
Midwest Foods is NOT associated with this recall. This does not affect our 

operations, as the product in question is not part of our regular offerings. If there 
was any possibility that a party could have received this product from us, they have 

been contacted directly. 
 

For any questions or concerns, please reach out to your Business Development 
Associate or contact our Customer Service team at 773.927.8870.
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